

SECRETARY OF STATE CABINET

Nr. DEICP/R/5668/...22...03....2021

To: Mr. Jonas Ebbesson, Chair of the Compliance Committee

Ms. Fiona Marshall, Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee

e-mail: aarhus.compliance@un.org

Re: Questions from the Committee to the Party concerned sent by letter dated 22 February 2021 (ACCC/C/2016/140)

Dear Chair,

We have the pleasure to submitt our response to the Compliance Committee's letter dated 22 February 2021 by which a number of questions were addressed to us.

Please find in the annex to this letter our opinion and answers to the questions received.

We would like to express our thanks to the Compliance Committee for the work undertaken in order to undestand and clarify the file ACCC/C/2016/160 regarding some lignite quarries in Gorj County, Romania.

Sincerely yours,

